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Ellerton Drive extension – increased construction activity 
 
Construction of the $86 million Ellerton Drive extension project is underway. The 
Australian and NSW governments have each committed $25 million towards the 
project while Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council has committed $36 million. 
 

Work has started south of the Queanbeyan River 
Work is underway on the Ellerton Drive extension in the Fairlane Estate area, between the Queanbeyan 
River and Old Cooma Road. Work in this area includes major earthworks for the new road. There will be 
heavy machinery operating in this section of the project. We are minimising the impacts to residents that 
include: 

• Work being carried out 7am and 6pm Mondays to Fridays, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays  

• Water carts spraying water over dusty work areas to reduce dust generated by construction 
activities 

• Monitoring of dust, noise and vibration levels. 

There will be some noise associated with this work. We will make every effort to minimise noise 
throughout this period. 

We thank you in advance for your patience during this time. 

 
Contact 
Our community relations team is available to discuss this work with residents. Should you have any 
questions, concerns, or would like more information on the project, please telephone the project 
information number on 1800 116 337 or email ellertondrive@wbho.com.au. 
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